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Holidays
Sonshine School celebrates several holidays during the year. 
 One class session is dedicated to Halloween or fall party.  We try to keep this as calm as possible and focus a lot on fall activities.  Children are welcome to dress up in costume for this party, but we ask that few, if any, accessories accompany the costume.  
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Halloween Party
Our class party is October 25-- during class. The whole class period is set aside for the party. Some things to note:
· The children may wear any costume they like, but...please NO WEAPONS and few accessories (these are too easily lost and also can create conflict).
· We will have a trick or treat circle. We ask each family to provide something small to share (enough for about 12).  Stickers, pencils, small toys and candy are all fine. The children may bring a bag or container to use or we will supply one for them.
· We will carve a jack-o-lantern and explore the gooey insides of the pumpkin.
·  We will make some bat crafts to take home.
·  We will read several bat stories including one called “Is Halloween for Real?” which talks about Halloween from a Christian perspective in a fun way for the kids
· This party is not a scary or spooky party (not my thing...)
· We will not go outside, because of costumes, unless the weather is unusually warm(then we'll take them off first). If it looks like it is possible to go outside, please make sure your child has a change of clothes. Generally we do not have enough time to go out.
· We'll have some Halloween treats. I'll ask several families to bring in some different kinds of food for the party. See the signup sheet on the table if you'd like to bring something for the party.
-------------------------------------------
 We also acknowledge Thanksgiving as a time of thankfulness and have several activities around that theme in November. See the information on our Thanksgiving Service project for information on how we celebrate this holiday.
Christmas is celebrated throughout the month of December with special snacks, crafts and stories in place of a party. This year on December 13, we will offer Lunch Bunch to our families.  We will eat lunch together, have additional playtime, an extra story or two and perhaps an additional craft for those who are interested.
Valentine’s Day is also celebrated with a party. This year, our party and our field trip is scheduled to be on the same week. We will plan to sing a few songs and distribute Valentines in person this year.
This year in early April we will also celebrate Easter with related activities.
